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The overall result of the trip was 8 fish 
brought to the boat with 6 released and two 
weighed (970lb and 790lb) as part of the 
commercial quota.  Three fish were lost due 
to hook pulls.  

I would like to thank Alen and Troy, not only 
for the fish we caught but for being great 
guys and making it a memorable trip.  

Let's see if we can resolve the draw next time 
(four fish were caught on the kite bait and 
four on the downbait) and give the standup 
rods a bigger bend.  

Happy boats catch fish.
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